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        Town of West Tisbury
                PLANNING BOARD SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1
                      P. O. Box 278

          West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278

                      508-696-0149
                     planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov
September 13, 2021
Arnold M. Fischer, Jr.
Eleanor Neubert
P.O. Box 106

West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Arnie and Eleanor:
On September 2, 2021, Leo DeSorcy reviewed the Road to Great Neck to conduct an inspection following the installation of new utility lines. Jane Rossi attended the site visit as well and noted Leo’s comments. 
From the point on Road to Great Neck where the new road runs up the hill on the left, the original road is in good shape. There are adequate turn outs that are long enough to accommodate two vehicles. The new road is sufficient and the width is good. The ridge at the top of the hill borderlines the need to be paved, however the road itself is adequate for emergency vehicles. The gravel pit for drainage will require improvements. A follow-up inspection will occur when the grass has grown in. 
The entrance at Tiah’s Cove Road remains unimproved since the last review was conducted two years ago. The portion of the road leading to the newly improved section also remains overgrown and should be pruned regularly, and the turn-outs need to be lengthened to accommodate two vehicles. 
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Virginia C. Jones, Chairman
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